

## **Duffy Primary School**

Respect, Responsible, Inclusive





Dear Parents/Caregivers,

12 March 2021

Phone: 6142 2510

Wakakirri practices are being held on Friday Lunchtime (Term 1) with more practices to be added in Term 2. Due to the significant commitment that we are expecting, we would like you to discuss the following points with your child to help them understand the importance of the long-term commitment.

Student commitments of Wakakirri:

- o I will attend all rehearsals.
- I will arrive to lunch and recess rehearsals on time.
- I will make sure I have eaten before I arrive to ensure the rehearsals start on time.
- I will show respect to everyone involved.

To ensure all choreography runs smoothly our focus will be on commitment to attending rehearsals. If we identify that your child needs support around commitment and participation we will make contact with you.

If for any reason your child is unable to attend, we would appreciate a note to notify us of their absence so we can endeavour to catch them up on all necessary choreography and information.

Please note: All admin and notes are to be returned to Miss Moore (Year 6) this year.	
Thank you in advance,	
Sarah Moore, Karla Russell and Claudia R	obinson
%	
I	have discussed with my parent/caregiver and agre
to the commitments that are involved in	participating in Wakakirri.

Student Signature	Parent Signature